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HKPHA 

Hong Kong Private Hospitals Association 

6 February 2015 

· Dr the Hon Ko Wing-man, BBS, JP 
Secretary for Food and Health 
18/F, East Wing, Central Government Offices 
2 Tim Mei Avenue 
Tamar 
Hong Kong 

Dear Dr Ko 

Re: Consultation on Regulation of Private Healthcare Facilities 

Thank you for meeting members of our Association on 26 January 2015 to discuss 
the captioned. The Hong Kong Private . Hospitals Association fully supports the 
government's initiative to improve on the reg~latory framework for private 
healthcare facilities, so as to safeguard patient interest and ensure a level playing 
field for the development of private healthcare. Attached please find the formal 
submission of our Association in response to the consultation document. We have 
reiterated our concern on the proposed recommendations on price transparency. 
Our members had reflected these concerns to you in the J amiary meeting, especially 
on the sample form for financial consent. We were very glad to hear your positive 
response and understanding. We pledge to work closely with your Bureau to work 
out a more practical solution, as well as over the realization of the other important 
recommendations to improve the system. 

We are happy to provide more details on our submission if neces~ary. Thank you 
for your kind attention. 

Yours sincerely 

.pf 'Anthony Kl Y L~e 
Chairman l 
Hong Kong Private Hospitals Association 
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